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Please support the "Advanced Clean Trucks” rule that mandates 30 percent of heavy-
duty trucks sold to be electric, zero-emission vehicles by 2033.

In addition to reducing greenhouse gas emissions and improving air quality and public
health in vulnerable communities, adoption of the rule will incentivize and accelerate
battery development that will boost EV adoption across the nation and the world.
Trucking is a major cause of pollution, and this bill would be good for the industry as
well as the climate.

Thank you,
Carola Barton

Santa Cruz
California 95062
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